I. Mrkic addressed a letter to the MFA of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar
Friday, 01 November 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs I. Mrkic addressed a letter to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of the Union of Myanmar, H.E. Mr. Wunna Maung Lwin, expressing his gratitude for
the strong and principled support of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar to the territorial
integrity and sovereignty of the Republic of Serbia and its efforts to resolve the issue of Kosovo
and Metohija peacefully, through diplomacy and dialogue.




